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CANBY CITY COUNCIL  
 

 Quorum Notice 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the City Council may be present 
on August 27, 2024, at 6:00 PM to attend the Spanish Language 
Community Summit which will take place at Baker Prairie Middle School 
located at 1859 S. Township Rd., Canby, Oregon. 
 
 
 
 
For information regarding this Quorum Notice, please contact the Deputy City 
Recorder at 503.266.0637.  A copy of this Quorum Notice can be found on the City’s 
web page at www.canbyoregon.gov.   
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